

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG

Head Teacher: Mr A J Smith BSc (Econ) MSc Tel: 01743 792100

FAX: 01743 792110

Email: admin@marywebbschool.com
Website: www.marywebbschool.com

11th January, 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 8 Arthog Outdoor Education Centre 18th – 20th May, 2018

Thank you for showing an interest in your son/daughter taking part in the Arthog Residential Visit in May this year.

We apologise for the previous information meeting on Wednesday 13^{th} December being postponed due to the snow and are pleased to advise that the meeting has now been rescheduled for Monday 22^{nd} January, 2018 from 5.15 - 5.45 pm in Room 2.

We will provide details of all the activities the students will be taking part in, together with a list of the kit required and the payment schedule for ease of budgeting. We will also answer any questions you may have about the visit.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, copies of any information given out will be made available.

Yours sincerely

D White G Davies

Mr D White Mr G Davies

P.E. Teacher Assistant Head teacher